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Islamabad. The Oil & Gas Regulatory Authority in collaboration with Hydrocarbon Institute
of Pakistan, District Administrations, Civil Defence and Department of Weight & Measurement
conducted inspections in different districts of Punjab especially District Sargodha, Bakhar,
Multan & Sadigabad.

The District Administrations of different districts have sealed 40 dabba stations involved in
illegal sale of petroleum products and issued penalties for violations. The enforcement team
has collectively gathered the data pertaining to the price, quality of petroleum products which
are being examined and if any violation in terms of price differential, quality is found then the
action shall be taken as per prescribed law.

(Imran Ghaznavi)
Spokesperson OGRA
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